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Department of the Navy zo ./ 3 3 y 3
ATTN: Captain T. Roberts
USS Yosemite (AD 19)
FP0 Miami, FL 34083 ,

|

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 31-17802-01/83-01

Thank you for your letter of January 11, 1983, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC No. 31-17802-01
brought to your attention in our letter of October 22, 1982. We will examine
your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Stohr, Acting Chief
Emergency Preparednest and

Material Safety Branch
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Material Safety Programs
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Document Management Branch
State of Florida
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